La Mola lighthouse reopens Thursday, the cinema Friday
Wednesday, 03 March 2021 19:31

The Consell de Formentera reports that from tomorrow 4 March, the island’s
lighthouse-turned-cultural centre and exhibition space, El Far de la Mola, will reopen Tuesday to
Saturday 10.00am to 2.00pm. Capacity is limited to 20 and Covid-19 safety and preventive
protocol will be enforced.

The lighthouse is divided into two exhibition spaces: the first, dedicated to a permanent
installation on all things maritime —the undersea environment, underwater natural resources,
sailing and light signage— and the second, which houses temporary art exhibits.

In other news, the Formentera cinema (Sala de Cultura) will welcome islanders back for two
weekly screenings from this Friday. The sessions start at 8.00pm on Friday and Sunday. Sala
de Cultura capacity is set at 80 and safety protocol will be in place. This week’s film is
“Sentimental”.
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